
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:   March 20, 2018 
 
TO:   All Potential Proposers 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 to the RFP for Basic Life and AD&D, Basic Dependent Life, 

Supplemental Life, and Long-Term Disability Insurance 
 
RFPS TO BE OPENED: April 11, 2018 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by potential proposers regarding the 
above referenced RFP. This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the 
original specifications as follows: 
 
Question #1:  Will the City accept proposals from Insurance Brokers? 
 
Response:  No. The City will only accept proposals from Insurance Carriers. 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 1 


